
From: Trish Brown  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 10:24 AM 
To: parkboard <parkboard@bellevuewa.gov> 
Subject: Property 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not 
click or open suspicious links or attachments. 

Dear Parks Board, 
I wanted to call your attention to a parcel of property on the market.  It is the 
approximately 5 acre parcel in the Lakehurst Creek ravine located immediately 
north of your new community-dog park in Newport Hills. I believe the current 
owner is Forest Ridge School. It would be a wonderful addition to your park 
because of the   Park and Ride lot on the north end and the easy connection to 
the Eastrail. 

Lakehurst Creek runs thru the property and it is scheduled for Salmon Passage 
Recovery rehab in a few years.  What a great educational and recreational boost 
that would be.  It’s a lovely piece of property and I hope you look in to the 
possibility of adding it to our park system. Thanks for considering. 

Patricia Brown 
Bellevue
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